
         
 

 
 

 

 

 

       
June 7, 2024 

After 38-Years of Service, Bro. Terry Keene Celebrates His 
First Pension Cheque with President Stan Hennessy 

Brother Terry Keene, a Teamster since 1986, is retiring after 38-years of dedicated 
service with Van-Kam Freightways Ltd. From the loading dock to the warehouses of 

Annacis Island, Bro. Keene’s Kenworth and pup trailers were legendary. Congratulations 
on a well-earned retirement, Brother Keene! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teamsters Local Union No. 31 proudly represents more than 8,600 hard-working 
members in British Columbia and the Yukon Territory, including general truck drivers 

and industrial mechanics, courier, parcel and package handlers, public services, clerical, 
warehouse and grocery workers, transit, coach, school bus drivers and monitors, lumber, 

pulp and paper workers and limousine chauffeurs, since 1936. 


